
Tiffany Kreck
Lamoine
LD 727
My name is Tiffany Kreck, I am from Lamoine Maine, and for 6 years I have worked 
as the executive director of Health Choice Maine. In that time, I have assisted 
countless families in navigating 798 and the effective of its implementation. Having 
been at the forefront of the original passage of 798, I can say categorically that the 
vast and nuanced impact of 798 has far exceeded that which was intended. I have 
been witness to the many Maine families that have been harmed by the nuances that 
were never and could never be accounted for. So on behalf of myself, my family, and 
the 6,000 maine families we represent, I urge you to stop the damage and pass LD 
727. 


